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Hi my name is Enid I Feranandez I need to change my name on the Title mgr to
Fernandez [ . Enid

and the name of Abraham Ramiro Vega to
Vega Ramiro Abraham my Document NumbeNs: 105000074886
I need this to be fix so my bank can open an account.
sincerily.

Enid I Fernandez

e-mail :vadae@bellsouth.net

phone:786-587-0247

15192 sw 13 terrace

miami fla 33194

Thank You
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Malave, Erin [ DR 0000NHE Sy

From: corphelp

Sent:  Monday, December 06, 2010 10:02 AM

To: 'ENID VEGA'

Cc: CorpAddressChange

Subject: RE: name on Florida Limited Liability Company should be correc it

I have forwarded this email to the proper section.

Rob
internet Access

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values
your feedback as a customer. Dawn K. Roberts, Florida [nterim Secretary of State, is committed to continuously assessing and improving
the fevel and quality of services provided to you. Simply click an the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance
for your participation.

DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: ENID VEGA [mailto:vadae@bellsouth.net]

Sent: Sunday, December 05, 2010 9:18 PM

To: corphelp

Subject: Re: name on Florida Limited Liability Company should be correc it

Hi ,until today I have not received an answer from the appropriate section.
Thank you
Enid I Fernandez

From: corphelp <corphelp@dos.state.fl.us>

To: ENID VEGA <vadae@bellsouth.net>

Sent: Mon, November 22, 2010 8:22:40 AM

Subject: RE: name on Florida Limited Liability Company should be correc it

Your email is being forwarded to the appropriate section for further assistance,

Lee Yarbrough

Internet Access Section
Florida Department of State
Division of Corporations

Please take a few minutes to provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values
your feedback as a customer. Dawn K. Roberts, Florida Interim Secretary of State, is commitied to continuously assessing and improving the
level and quality of services providad to you. Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survay.” Thank you in advance for
your participation.

DOS Customer isfacti ury

From: ENID VEGA [mailto:vadae@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Saturday, November 20, 2010 12:25 PM
To: corphelp

Subject: name on Florida Limited Liability Company should be correc it
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